
 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No.: 2019-20/0292                          30th October 2019 

 

 

PRESS NOTE 

 

To 

 

All Members and Press/Media 

 

Launch of newly designed KCCI website - www.kanarachamber.com 

 

Dear Sir / Madam,  

 

We are pleased to announce the launch of our newly designed KCCI website - 

www.kanarachamber.com.  

 

With this new designed website, our goal is to create a user-friendly browsing 

experience for all our stakeholders. The website was designed and developed by    

M/s. Tigerden Solutions (www.tigerden.co.in), a Mangalore-based ISO 9001:2008 

certified Google Partner, professional web design and development firm established in 

the year 2012.  

 

We hope you enjoy our new website that is easy to navigate, and more user-friendly. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Divakar Pai Kochikar 

Hon. Secretary  

KCCI. 
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